Newspaper Notice		Nursery ISD – Creation of Reinvestment Zone
On November 28, 2022 at 5:30 PM, the Board of Trustees for Nursery ISD will hold a public hearing to consider the approval of a reinvestment zone.  The hearing will be held at 13254 Nursery Drive, Victoria, TX 77904.  Interested persons are invited to attend to provide comments at the meeting.  The reinvestment zone is related to a solar energy project by Stetson Renewables Holdings, LLC and located within the boundaries of the school district.  Additional information including the legal descriptions of the area and maps are available for review at www.nurseryisd.org.

